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Monday Gymnastics Year 3 & 4 – 3:15pm-4:15pm,       Parents Introduction Meetings 3:30pm & 4:30pm 

Tuesday Cross Country Practice - Lunchtime 

Wednesday Multi Skills 5 & 6 3:15-4:15pm 

Thursday Cross Country Race Moss Bank Park 

Friday  
 

Last Weeks Attendance Figures 

Year 1 -95.67%, Year 2 -99.64%,Year 3 –99.31%,Year 4 –97%,Year 5 –99%, Year 6 –99.31%. Congratulations to Year 2 this week. 

I am delighted to announce St Saviour have again been nominated for the award of Bolton Schools contributing to PE.  This is 

recognition for the work done in this area in and out of school.  Everybody should be proud of this, we will find out after the 

ceremony this Friday if we have won. 

Our harvest Service will be this Friday in church at 9:15am. Details of items needed are attached to this newsletter.  Please 

bear in mind your child will be carrying their donation across to church.  If donations can be brought into school on the day of 

the service, this would be appreciated. These will be distributed to Farnworth & Kearsley Foodbank by the church after their 

service on Sunday. Unfortunately Rev Kim won’t be with us as she is recuperating after an operation on her foot.  We all wish her 

well, and we are look forward to seeing her after half term. There are no other vicars available so the service will be led by the 

school. As always family members are welcome to join us. 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to Jeans for Genes day.  We raised £184.50 for this very worthwhile cause. 

The cross country team started the season really well last Thursday.  The boys were 4th and girls 5th out of the 39 schools 

participating.  Overall, taking the girls and boys together, we are just in the lead.  It’s worth saying 242 boys and 222 girls 

finished.  Well done to all who took part.  The next race is this Thursday. This weeks practice will take place on TUESDAY. 

A reminder that the Parents Introduction Meetings are today 3:30pm or 4:30pm.  Can I also remind parents that they can come 

in to school on Mondays to see teachers between 3:15-3:45pm, no appointments are necessary. 

Tempest individual photographs will be taken next Tuesday 24th September.  If you have a child in school that has a younger 

sibling of pre-school age and you would like them to have their photograph taken together, please call into school between 8:45-

9:00am via the main school entrance. 

As part of the NHS National Immunisation programme, Flu Vaccination forms are being sent home today for all year groups.  

Vaccination day is scheduled for Monday 11th November. Please read, complete, and return forms to school by Friday 18th 

October. If you would like to know more about this go to www.nhs.uk/child-flu 

We will have our Macmillan coffee next Friday 27th from 9:15-10:45am. There will be a raffle, hamper to be won, games, a quiz 

and a ‘Staff Bake Off’.  All donations of cakes, either shop bought, or homemade would be much appreciated, and everyone is 

welcome to join us. Children can bring in a donation up to £1.00 to buy a cake at morning break. Any remaining cakes will be sold 

off in a cake sale after school. 

Please use the school website www.stsaviourschool.com for any missed letters. To log into the online payment system click on the 

following link https://www.sims-pay.co.uk Subscribe to receive our weekly newsletter by email or download our mobile app, where 

you can find info about Newsletters, Calendar Dates, latest news and photos. The app is available from the Google Play Store and 

the App Store, search for School Jotter. Follow us on Facebook & Twitter at @stsaviource.  

If you need to change any information we hold for your child ie contact information, consents, please contact the school office. 

SPECIAL MENTION 

Well done to the following children who have worked hard last week in school             

Reception-William, Class 1-Alexander, Class 2–Ashley, Class 3-Phoebe, Class 4-Mollie, Class 5–Dylan, Class 6–Declan 
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NEWSLETTER FOR WEEK COMMENCING 

16th September 2019 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Tuesday 24th September – School Photographs, Friday 27th September- McMillan Coffee Morning, Grandparents Day 7th 

October more details to follow 

 

 PTA NEWS 
Tuesday 8th October 6:30pm in school –PTA Meeting –. More Helpers are needed, if you would like to know more, please come 

along. 

Friday 11th October- School Disco – more details to follow 
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